Anne Brodie

From:

mike houghton <mikethoughton@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Monday, November 20, 2017 11:29 AM

To: Subject: Anne Brodie
Recreation Meeting

Anne,

This is a notification that the Recreation Committee will be holding our December meeting at Veasey Park on the 5th of December at 7:30 PM. Also I wanted to check in with you to see if everyone (including myself) have been sworn in for this year. It seems the years blend so I am never 100%. Thanks and have a great Thanksgiving.

_					
()	I II	Αç	101	าศ	а.
\sim	G.	, ,,	•~:	14	G 4 :

- Review and approval of prior meeting minutes
- Basketball program update Votes may be taken
- Pines update
- Spring Planning
- New business

Any questions, please let me know.

Thank you,

Mike

BECEIVED/POSTED TOWN CLERK

SOLL HON SO PM 1: 15

TOWN OF GROVELAND